## **Honey Bears January 2024 Newsletter**



The Honey Bears are enjoying music class.

#### Our Themes will be:

- Winter
- Family
- Winter Books
- Artic Animals

Month at a glance: Letters: P, Q, R, S

Numbers- 16,17, 18 and 19

#### Sign Language:

Winter Snow Family Penguin

#### Books we will be reading:

The Mitten
Clifford's Snowy Day
Arctic Animals
Families

#### What's New?

We are going to be start tracing our letter of the week. Each week we learn a new letter and we will begin to practice tracing the letter. We will continue on working on letter and number recognition.

We will be starting Show and Tell. Your child will have the opportunity once a month to bring in an item from home and talk about the item. I will be posting a schedule and letting everyone aware of when your child will have Show and Tell.









The Honey Bears are playing the dreidel game.

The Honey Bears are decorating a dreidel.



# Happy Birthday Azlan- 17th Grace- 31st

#### Reminders

- We go outside two times a day depending on the weather. The temperature has to be above 25 degrees. Please bring in hats and gloves.
- Please make sure to bring in snow clothing- snow pants, boots, hats, gloves, and coats. If it snows we might get the opportunity to go outside in the snow.
   If your child does not have all these items they will not be allowed to go play in the snow. You can keep these items in their locker.
- Please check your child's locker to make sure they have 2 pairs of clothes. (shirts, pants, underwear and socks).
- · Your child needs to wear sneakers everyday.



The Roslyn Library comes to read to us every month.

## **Important Dates**

#### **Upcoming Events**

Jan 2 Abington goes back to school

Jan 10 Hot Chocolate Day

Jan 15 Abington Schools Closed

Martin Luther King Day

Jan 16 Monthly Staff Luncheon

Jan 17 National Popcorn Day

Jan 23 FUNDRAISER

#### Donuts, Coffee, Breakfast Sandwiches

Food Drive Starts in February

### **Center-Wide News**

#### Happy New Year to everyone!

We do go **outside twice every day for an hour** if the temperature is 25 degrees or above so **PLEASE dress your child accordingly.** Since children/infants do not wear a coat when in a car seat please make sure that you bring in a coat for them for when they go outside. **If you have a spare coat, leave it here in their locker with a hat and mittens so they are always prepared for outside fun.** If there is (any) snow we will go sledding so boots and snow pants are a must. This includes toddlers to school age children. If we can get the strollers out, the babies go out too!

**Thank you** to those who participated in our Holiday Shop and to all the families who were so kind to all of us over the holidays (the teachers and office personnel). Your generosity is very much appreciated!

**Summer Camp paperwork** will be available the week of January 2<sup>nd</sup>. Children in **K-6<sup>th</sup> grade <u>must</u> register** for camp even if they are part of the school age program. Paperwork is available on our <u>website in the Parent Nook under forms.</u>

Important Safety Rules to Teach Your Children can be found on this website. Some information is common sense but it doesn't hurt to be reminded of what we as parents need to be teaching our children.

<a href="https://www.safehome.org/resources/child-safety/">https://www.safehome.org/resources/child-safety/</a>

www.DayCareCentersInc.com

Thank you!

Ms. Amanda & Ms. Kaylee

honeybearsroom@gmail.com

215-572-0862 x206

www.DayCareCentersInc.com

Please contact the main office if you have any questions and remember to like us on <u>Facebook</u> for more updates.

Center Closings will be called into 6ABC, NBC10, Fox29/ <a href="https://www.6abc.com">www.6abc.com</a>; <a href="https://www.6abc.com">www.6abc.com</a>; <a href="https://www.myfoxphilly.com">www.myfoxphilly.com</a>

